
 

 

HB 3446 Testimony in support on behalf of AOC- Association of Oregon Counties 

House Committee on Revenue 

 

 

Dear Chair Nathanson, Vice Chair Reschke, Vice Chair Walters and members of the House 
Committee on Revenue:  

 

My name is Anna Braun with Braun Law LLC representing Association of Oregon Counties 
(AOC). The legislative committee of AOC met on March 13th and voted to support HB 3446.  

AOC supports HB 3446. 

HB 3446 freezes the property tax for properties that were destroyed by the 2020 wildfires. 
Property owners who rebuild are now subject to increased taxation when the assessment to 
their property increases as a result of rebuilding. HB 3446 allows a property to freeze that 
assessment to give some relief to a homeowner when they rebuild. The property tax relief will 
end when the property is sold or no longer used as a home.  

AOC urges support for HB 3446.   

Anna Braun  

Braun Law LLC  

On behalf of AOC Governance, Revenue and Veterans subcommittee 


